
 

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín 
Christmas  2013 

Kilmichael Junior A Footballers visited Tirelton NS on September 2nd after 
winning Mid Cork Championship Final! 
 
 

Junior Infants 2013 

 



 National Tree Day - 10th October  
All the children visited Farran Wood to mark National Tree  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2nd & 3rd class 
children visit 
Macroom Library  
                           
Author Malachy Doyle 
reads his story books 
to mark World Book 
Week 2013.  What an 
enjoyable experience!  
 
 
 
 



 Halloween 2013! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                     Sciath na Scol Football 2013  
The boys and girls from 4th to 6th classes took part in this years Sciath Na Scol 
Football competition. Held over September and October, we were drawn in a group 
along with Rylane, Dromtariffe, Gaelscoil Kinsale and Dripsey. Playing some great 
football we won all our group games and qualified for a semi-final meeting with 
Inchigeela. This match took place in Coachford but on the day we were defeated. 
While very disappointed with the result, there is no doubt that all the children improved 
their skill level and enjoyed a very successful competition. 
                              Sciath na Scol Sports Quiz 

The Annual Sciath Na Scol Sports Quiz took place recently in the Rochestown Park 
Hotel. Over 80 teams from Primary schools all over Cork took part. Our team, 
consisting of Tom, Sean, Ronan and Caoimhe, got 70 out of 80 and finished a very 
creditable 6th in the quiz. 

Welcome  and Congratulations! 

We want to congratulate Nora on the birth of her baby girl Michaela. We welcome to 
the staff of Tirelton NS,  Ms. Rebecca Walsh who is covering maternity leave for Nora.   



 

Johnstown/Kilmichael Vintage Club 

A cheque of €500 was presented to Tirelton NS at a very pleasant function held 

recently in Johnstown.  We want to thank the Johnstown/Kilmichael Vintage Club 

for this very generous gift and be assured that the money will be put to good use. 

Presentation to Cork Phillipine Society for relief of Typhoon Haiyan. 

We want to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year. 
School re-opening on  Monday, 6th January, 2014. 

Children from Tirelton NS took part in West Muskerry School Cross Country 
running in Macroom.  
 


